
2. THE MANAGEMENT OF CHRISTCHURCH’S SURFACE WATER ENVIRONMENT 
 
 Robert Watts, Senior Planning Engineer gave a presentation on the values based approach to 

sustainably managing Christchurch’s waterways and wetlands.  This was supported by various maps, 
photographs and graphs. 

 
 The Committee received the information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


